You're Invited

Please join us Thursday, September 19
at 6 pm at Vineland's Victoria Avenue
Farm for What's Growin' On Open House

Vineland's annual open house has moved
to the fall this year. The focus will be on
the latest research of our apple breeding
program.

Register each participant for a tour spot. Due
to space limitations, attendance is restricted to
the first 140 registrants.

Register by September 18, 2019 at
https:./tinyurl.com/yyxms680o

For more information, contact Nathalie at
nathalie.dreifelds@vinelandresearch.com
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